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ST 602CO Systematic Theology II
Thursday Evenings, 6-9 PM, Beginning August 20

This course continues a systematic presentation of the Christian faith. Using Biblical constructs, 
historical developments, and confessional statements, students explore the Doctrine of God, the 
Doctrine of Humanity, and the Doctrine of Christ.

Mark Ross, First Presbyterian Church – John R. de Witt Professor of Systematic Theology
Email: ross@erskine.edu

NT 720CO The Gospel of Matthew
Saturdays, 9 am - 5 pm, September 12 & 26, October 17, November 14

Dr. Ross brings 30 years of pastoral ministry to his current work of training leaders for the church. His writings 
include Let’s Study Matthew (Banner of Truth, 2009) and “The Inerrancy of Holy Scripture” in The Reformation 
Study Bible (Reformation Trust, 2015). He is a minister in the Associate Reformed Presbyterian Church. 
Education: B.A., University of Pittsburgh, 1974; M.Div., Pittsburgh Theological Seminary, 1979; Ph.D., University 
of Keele, England, 1984.

The aim of this course is to understand the message of the first canonical Gospel by addressing the following 
issues: origin and purpose of Matthew, history of Matthean interpretation, structure of Matthew, theology of 
Matthew, and preaching and teaching Matthew. The format includes lectures, classroom discussion, and exegesis 
of selected texts.

To register contact Robin Broome at broome@erskine.edu
Seniors and Alumni audit at no cost


